Addendum to previous reports


Ecology report addendum 

When the initial planning permission 19/0439/FUL was submitted the ecology report was produced. As mentioned before in this latest planning permission application, sadly with the loss of the barn in poor weather over several years, has meant there are no longer any roosting sites for bats etc. Fortunately, we are aware that the bats have created a new roost in a neighbour’s eaves, this is encouraging after the collapse of the barn.  The new barn proposed has a new bat box built into the two gables, giving further opportunity for the bats to return, thrive and stay in the area.


Drainage.    
The Land around the barn is all in the local flood area, because of this all-storm water will be connected to the main sewer drains as a soak away will only contribute to the flooding in the area.


Flume flood report
This report contains a plan of the proposed new build then, it is now superseded by the new plans in this application. Unfortunately we couldn’t edit the report.

